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February 24, 2020

<<PROPERTY OWNER NAME>>
<<MAILING ADDRESS>>
<<CITY, STATE ZIP>>

Dear <<PROPERTY OWNER NAME>>,

Over the past year, the City has been working with the community on
developing improvements to the 175th Street corridor (175th Street Corridor
Improvements Project) from I-5 to Stone Avenue N. The purpose of the project
is to make needed street and sidewalk improvements, so the corridor is safer
and more accessible for all. I am writing to let you know that we anticipate
the property you own at <<ADDRESS>> will be affected by the project.

Last spring, we began speaking with property owners and tenants about the
potential property impacts from the project. We would now like to share
additional information about our draft design concepts and next steps for
finalizing design and ask for your feedback. At your convenience, we would
like to meet with you in person to discuss the project and how it relates to
your property.

Please go to 175thstreetoutreach.as.me to request a meeting location, date,
and time that works best for you. You can also call us at (206) 801-2469 to
request a meeting. Our team members are available to meet with you in person,
preferably on site at your property, or speak with you over the phone to discuss
the project and your property. We will respond to your meeting request as soon
as possible and will stay in touch with you to confirm the meeting and share
whom from our project team will attend.

We are also inviting tenants and other property owners along the corridor to a
drop-in session to learn more and provide feedback on the draft design
concepts. You are welcome to stop by in addition to your one-on-one meeting
with us.

Property owner and tenant drop-in session
April 9, 2020

6:00 to 8:00 p.m.

Shoreline City Hall, Council Chambers

17500 Midvale Avenue N ¢ Shoreline, Washington 98133
(206) 801-2700 ¢ shorelinewa.gov


https://175thstreetoutreach.as.me/schedule.php

17500 Midvale Avenue N

We are also talking with businesses and community stakeholders along the
corridor and will host an in-person open house and an online open house for the
broader public on April 28. Visit shorelinewa.gov/175corridor for more details.

We look forward to the opportunity to meet with you to share information, listen
to your feedback, and respond to your questions and concerns.

Sincerely,

Leif Johansen

Project Manager
Ijohansen@shorelinewa.gov | (206) 801-2489
shorelinewa.gov/175corridor

About the project
The 175th Street corridor is one of Shoreline’s most active east-west arterials. We have
made it a priority to improve 175th Street between Stone Avenue and I-5 by making it easier

and safer for all corridor users. These improvements may include measures to reduce traffic

congestion, complete the sidewalk network, build on-corridor or parallel bicycle facilities,
and develop an overall design that supports the anticipated growth in communities adjacent
to 175th Street.

Si le gustaria comunicarse con la Ciudad de Shoreline o revisar un documento en otro idioma, por
favor envie su solicitud junto con su informacidn de contacto a la direccidn de correo electrénico a
continuacién o llame al (206) 801-2700.
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Né&u quy vi muén lién lac véi Thanh Phg Shoreline hodc mudn xem mét tai liéu bing ngon
nglt khac, xin glri yéu cau cda quy vi cung vai thong tin lién lac dén dia chi email dugi day
hodc goi dién thoai s& (206) 801-2700.

Kung nais niyong makipag-usap sa Lungsod ng Shoreline o rebyuhin ang dokumento sa ibang wika,
pakipadala ang inyong kahilingan kasama ang impormasyong pagkokontakan sa inyo sa email address

sa ibaba o tawagan ang (206) 801-2700.
Email: clk@shorelinewa.gov
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